Management wishes to update and inform all concerned parties of our ongoing
efforts with FINRA and the request to change our name and ticker symbol.

We were initially directed by FINRA to provide any and all corporate filings from
the company’s (3D Eye Solutions to 3D Entertainment Holdings) inception. We
worked with the Secretary of State in Florida and Wyoming to gather and
catalogue all documents ever filed. We submitted these documents in a three ring
binder to FINRA.

Weeks later we were requested by FINRA to resubmit all these documents in .pdf
form (electronically). We submitted all documents in .pdf form and in
chronological order after two days of scanning.

Today November 27, 2015 we were told by FINRA they did not have time to go
through all the documents we submitted electronically. So FINRA requested just 8
specific documents be resubmitted.

We obliged to the request today.

We will remain responsive and certainly we will remain vigilant, in our efforts with
FINRA, concerning our request to change our ticker symbol to better reflect our
business vertical.

-

Kent Efnduff

Chairman TDEY



